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To all members of our unit. 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

 Sub: UFBU Letter to IBA. 

 
CBPRO & AIPARC is constantly following up with UFBU to take up the issue of Retirees with IBA 

during the  

Wage negotiations. Recently they had written to UFBU Convener to immediately take up the 

matter of reduction of premium of Health Insurance policy for retirees, as the time is very short 

for exercising the option for renewal of the policy by retirees. 

 

Now AIBEA vide their letter no. AIBEA/GS/2019/88 dt.04.10.2019 has written a letter to IBA to 

resolve the issue of reduction of premium by discussing the matter with UIIC. A copy of the said 

letter is appended below for the information of all the members. 

 

Let us hope something positive will emerge before the last date for uploading the renewal 

application. 
 

            

            

 

 

 
 

B.Lakshminarayana 

Hon.Secretary 
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